
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
BRAZORIA COUNTY 2023 ANNUAL PHA PLAN 

 
 
A Public hearing will be held on Wednesday, June 8, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. and 
Wednesday June 22, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. at the Brazoria County Housing Authority 
located at 1524 E. Mulberry, Angleton, Texas. The purpose of the hearings will be 
to receive citizen comments and input regarding the Brazoria County 2023 Annual 
PHA Plan.   
 
On May 15, 2022, a copy of the 2023 Annual PHA Plan will be available for public 
viewing on our website at: 
 
http://brazoriacountytx.gov/departments/housing-and-urban-development/public-notices 
  
Non-English speaking, sign language, and any other persons needing special 
accommodations and wishing to attend this public hearing should contact Nancy 
Friudenberg at (979) 864-1860, prior to the hearing so that accommodations can 
be made.   
 
Written comments can be submitted to the Brazoria County Housing Authority, 
1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 162, Angleton, Texas 77515 or by fax to (979) 864-1089.  
Please submit any comments by 4:00 pm July 1, 2022. For general information, 
please call Nancy Friudenberg at (979) 864-1860. 
 
Los comentarios por escrito pueden enviarse a la Autoridad de Vivienda del 
Condado de Brazoria, 1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 162, Angleton, Texas 77515 o por 
fax al (979) 864-1089. Envíe sus comentarios antes de las 4:00 p.m. del 1 de julio 
del 2022.  Para información general, por favor llame a Nancy Friudenberg al (979) 
864-1860. 
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